
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Purchase of Equipment for Linden Substation Upgrade 
            Bid No. 38-011818 
 
From: Garey S. Edwards, Electric Utilities Director Meeting Date: February 19, 2018 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

 
N/A 

 
Attachments: 
 
 
 

 
Attachment A:  Southeastern Consulting Engineers Recommendation 
Attachment B:  Bid Tabulation 

 
 
PURPOSE:    
This equipment will be used for the upgrade of the Linden Substation to increase reliability and replace older 
equipment. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
Over the past several years the Electric Department has been converting the old 69 kV transmission system to a 
100 kV system.  All this equipment will continue the conversion work from 69 kV to 100 kV that is planned for 
the upgrade at the Linden Substation.   
 

 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are available in the 2017-2018 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: Council is requested to award contract to: 
Schedule I to Substation Enterprises, Inc. for $114,324.00 
Schedule II to ABB, Inc. for $145,202.00 
Schedule III to Siemens Industry, Inc. for $148,228.00 
Schedule IV to Birmingham Control Systems, Inc. for $126,990.00 
The Total Cost for the four schedules is: $534,744.00 












